
Sent: 22 September 2014 20:04 
To: Planning 
Subject: RE 2014/3640/P 

Re 
Renoir Cinema 
Brunswick Centre 
Brunswick Square 
London 
WC1N lAW 

To whom it may concern, 

In reference of the above Application 

I'm a resident of the Brunswick Centre and as I have already stated in my last letter send to the 
planning application DPT I DO NOT agree with this project. 
We, the majority of the residents at the brunswick centre feel that the shopping centre DOSENT 
need one more coffe/bar/sandwich spot The shopping Centre prouvides enough coffee shops, 
sandwich makers, restaurants and so on for the entire community around the Russell Square 
area. 

Also, being above the Renoir Cinema, we feel that is Enclose to the above flat, taking away 
privacy not to mention the smell this will create. 

I strongly believe that Camden Council should RECONSIDER AND REJECT THIS PLANNING 
APPLICATION AT ONCE, for the benefit of all the residents of the Centre. 

Regards 

M Rossi 


